Kie-~n Doheﬂ

From: Kieran Doherty

Sent: 09 April 2014 11:12
To: ‘Des.Cox@Eirgrid.com'
Subject: RE: PC10001

Hello Des,

Wouid you be in a position to respond to the Board's letter of 13" March 2014 by the end of this week, i.e.
by 11" April 2014?

Best regards,
Kieran

From: Des.Cox@Eirgrid. [mailto:Des.Cox@Eirgrid,com]
Sent: 27 March 2014 16:57

To: Kieran Doherty
Subject: PC10001

Hi Kieran,

| refer to your correspondence dated 13™ March 2014 re the North-South 400kV Eleciricity Interconnector, and
concerning details of other permits/approvals required.

| apologise for any delay in this regard, but EirGrid wishes to ensure a complete and correct response to ABP in this
matter. We would hope to respond to you in the early days of next week if that was ok?

Kind regards
Des

Des Cox

Senior Co-ordinator, Public Planning, EirGrid,
The Oval,

160 Shelbourne Rd

Ballsbridge, Dublin 4.
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